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The original plan was to submit a funding application to NSD in March 2024. Due to 

the current financial position across all Boards in Scotland we were advised by NSD 

of a change to the funding available in 2024/25 which impacted on the usual annual 

submission process. As a result no bid was submitted for 2024/25 funding. 

However, NHS Boards across Scotland are able to access the service currently 

through the out-of-area referral process and the procedures are being 

delivered/coordinated through Clinical Research Imaging Facility (CRIF) based at 

Ninewells Hospital. 

Should the normal annual NSD submission process recommence in 2025, we will 

progress with a bid as planned. 
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